EXHIBIT 4a

Patricia Schmid

From: Patricia Schmid

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 9:36 AM
To: Terry Spencer

Subject: RE: Pacific Energy and Mining
Hello,

Due to the timing of your request, it may not be possible for all the parties your requested to attend the meeting. | am
available to meet today. | and representatives from Pipeline Safety are available to meet tomorrow morning.

Relatedly, we need to know who the current operator of the pipeline and if there has been a change in ownership.

Thank you,
Trisha Schmid

From: Terry Spencer <terry@spencerandcollier.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 3:07 PM

To: Patricia Schmid <pschmid @agutah.gov>; alzadeh@utah.gov
Subject: Pacific Energy and Mining

Ms. Schmid,

Pacific Energy and Mr. Spencer would like to set up an appointment for the next few days to meet with you, Mr. Zadeh
and Mr. Betham to go over the changes made to the manual pursuant to the Public Service Commissions Letters. Can
you please let me know some times everyone on your end is available so [ can set it up?

Thank you

Melisa
Assistant

Terry R. Spencer, Ph.D.

Spencer & Collier, PLLC

140 west 9000 South, Suite 9
Sandy, Utah 84070

Office: (801) 566-1884

Cell: (801) 244-7778

E-mail: terry@spencerandcollier.com

The information contained in this e-mail is legally privileged and CONFIDENTIAL and is intended for the use
of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify us by telephone and delete this message from any and
all locations.




